
 

                                                                            

 

At the 

 

Monday 11th September 2022 

Dear Parents/Carers of year 5 and 6 pupils,  
 
As part of our curriculum we offer the children the opportunity of a residential outdoor 
pursuits visit. We have provisionally booked a 2 night stay with all activities and food at 
Manor Adventure, Abernant Lake for Monday 24th June to Wednesday 26th June. The cost of 
this trip will be £260 per pupil. We have organised a virtual presentation from Matthew 
from Manor Adventure in school on Wednesday 20th September at 3.15. Please come along 
with the children to watch the presentation and to do a Q and A session all about the trip. 
We are organising this early as you will then have 9 months to pay in instalments if you wish 
to do so.  
 
Mr Jones and I took a group of children to the venue in July this year and it was an amazing 
experience. The children had such a great time, the venue offered a high-quality service, 
which is why we have booked again. We would love to take all the year 5 and 6 pupils -the 
more the merrier. The children benefit so much from the visit. All the children who went 
this year, and some were very nervous, took part in all the activities and got a great boost to 
their confidence and self-esteem.  Here is a link to the website so you can take a closer look.  
 
https://www.manoradventure.com/abernant-lake.php  
 
 
Kind regards, 
 

 

S. Martin 

Headteacher/Prifathro 

Mrs S. Martin 
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